
 

 

[Hazel, Kate McIntyre] 
 
 

LONG-TIME HOPEWELL RESIDENT DIES IN CANANDAIGUA HOSPITAL 

 
Mrs. Kate Hazel, 67, long-time resident of Hopewell township, died in the 

Memorial Hospital Canandaigua, on Saturday (Feb. 12), after an extended 
illness. 

Mrs. Hazel was born in Gorham and had resided in Hopewell for the past 
20 years.  She was the wife of John Hazel, who survives, with two 

daughters, Mrs. Catherine H. Clark of Canandaigua and Mrs. Vincent Hinman 
of RD 2, Canandaigua; also two brothers, Lewis Lane of Rochester [a half-

brother] and George McIntyre of Stanley road. 
Obsequies were held from the home of Mrs. Clark in Canandaigua on 

Monday afternoon at 2:30 o’clock, conducted by the Rev. Robert Dick, pastor 

of the Baptist Hill Universalist Church [in Bristol].  Burial was made in the 
Gorham Cemetery. 
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